
December 2, 2009

e

Debra A. Howland
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street - Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DW 09-213, Eastman Sewer Company
Complaint of Joel and Gina Hutchins

SEWER COMPANY, INC.

Dear Ms. Howland,

Please be advised the Eastman Sewer Company has reached an agreement with Joel & Gina
Hutchins to settle their complaint relating to the sewer back-up into their home at 3 Robin Lane,
Grantham, NH in July 2008. The Eastman Sewer Company will pay the Hutchins the sum of
$2,958.97 for their out-of-pocket expenses related to the back-up.

We respectfully request the hearing for this complaint, scheduled for Monday, December 7, 2009
be canceled. We sincerely thank the Commission and its staff for their efforts in assisting with
this matter.

If there are any questions, I can be reached at (603) 863-4240. Thank you.

cc: Eastman Sewer Company Directors
Joel & Gina Hutchins
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